
Subject: FW: parking tickets
Date: Tue, 2 Oct 2001 08:41:34 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: "'fonvca@fonvca.org'" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Don Sigston  
> Sent: Monday, October 01, 2001 9:23 PM
> To:   Ernie Crist
> Cc:   Richard Zerr; Gord Howie
> Subject:      RE: 
> 
> Councillor Crist:
> 
> Further to our discussions pertaining to the bylaw enforcement incident in
> the 2600 block Fromme Road on Sunday, September 16, 2001, I wish to advise
> that I have rescinded the six tickets that were issued. I have spoken to
> the ticketees explaining that because of irregularities in administering
> the tickets by the officer on duty the tickets are considered by me to be
> invalid. In addition, as discussed, the officer has been relieved of his
> duties for what I consider extreme breach of his duties.
> 
>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: September 30, 2001 9:30 AM
> To:   Don Sigston
> Cc:   Richard Zerr; Gord Howie; Mayor and Council - DNV
> Subject:      
> 
> Mr. Sigston:
> 
> While I appreciate that the parking  tickets as indicated in your e-mail
> have been  rescinded,  in  light of the circumstances surrounding this
> matter I would appreciate something in writing to that effect. You may
> remember that I requested this on several occasions.  
> 
> Thank you,
> 
> Ernie Crist  
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